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| enclose a response to the Independent Audit of the C2C Route, which has been prepared on behalf of my Clients
Countryside Properties, who are the developers of Bourn Airfield.

Many Thanks

lan Mitchell

lan Mitchell
Head of Strategic Projects, Strategic Projects Section, Mayer Brown Limited

T: 0207 874 1580 DD: 0207 874 1580 M: 07799 476 213
E: imitchell@mayerbrown.co.uk W: www.mayerbrown.co.uk
A: 10 Fitzroy Square, London, W1T 5HP

Mind, Woking Foodbank and Surrey Wildlife Trust are Mayer Brown's chosen charities
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